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02/08/2001 07:31 PM

To:  <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca>

Subject: direct purchase

I fully support Rule 32-501 Direct Purchase Plans
Its about time that direct purchase plans are offered in Canada so that the little investor has a chance to buy
a piece of Canada
at minimum cost
I hope this rule will be adopted as soon as possible
Thank You

Eric Rendl


